
 
 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter – October 2023 

 

 

 
Hopefully everyone is enjoying some nice and cool Autumn weather!  
There isn’t a lot to report on this month – except to get ready for some ropings! 
We have still been working on getting all of our 2024 season dates together.   
A few districts are planning for dates before this year is over.  
So far, we have the following: 
El Reno is scheduled for Sunday, November 19 
Levelland on December 4th AND  December 30th 
Amarillo on December 30th & 31st – Saturday & Sunday. 
Be sure to check out our website for any current information: www.otrc.net 
 
Remember that we will have the contests for our Regular Season High Point ropers over 
the entire association and also at the district level again for 2024! So give yourselves the 
best chance to earn points by placing and getting to as many ropings as possible! 
 
Happy roping everyone! 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


